ILO/SU/RES/69

RESOLUTION

concerning taxes on the salaries of ILO officials residing in France

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in its Annual General Meeting on
13 October 1994,

RECALLING the mandate already given to the Staff Union Committee concerning
the threat of taxation of international officials residing in France,

FURTHER RECALLING that by virtue of their employment contract, international
officials are already taxed,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to take all necessary measures to ensure that
ILO staff members are not in any way financially penalized by the imposition of taxes by any
Member State of the Organization,

MANDATES the Staff Union Committee to continue its contacts with the
Administration and other associations and unions concerned with a view to finding a definitive
and satisfactory solution to this threat.



